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To: Whatcom County Council and Executive Sidhu 
 
From: What-Comm Administrative Board 
 
Date: September 29, 2023 
 
RE: Revisions to the Administrative Board of What-Comm 
 
 
The What-Comm Administrative Board voted unanimously on Thursday, September 28th, 2023 
to urge Whatcom County Council to approve the What-Comm Interlocal Agreement for 1/1/24-
12/31/2027 as originally written and approved by the City of Bellingham in July of 2023.   
 
This recommendation was made via motion by Seth Fleetwood, Mayor of Bellingham, and 
seconded by Dan Hammill, Bellingham City Council.   
 
The What-Comm Administrative Board also voted unanimously to approve the 2024 What-
Comm/Prospect budget.  A current contract between the County and City of Bellingham is 
necessary for the fees assessed within that budget to be collected.  Therefore, it is critical the 
agreement be signed prior to the December 31, 2023 expiration date.   
 
The What-Comm Administrative Board is open to discussing recommended amendments to the 
Interlocal Agreement at future meetings, after it has been signed.   


